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FINAL Closure of the E-consent portal – SUBMIT CONSENT FORM NOW

Influenza (Nasal Flu) immunisation for pupils in school years R – 6

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We recently contacted you about our final Flu session taking place at your 

school in the next few days. This is the last chance to receive this vaccination in 

School. Both Nasal and Porcine free vaccinations are available for your child.

Please note we will be closing the E-consent Portal in the next 24 Hours.

The portal will be closing at 3.45pm on the day prior to our visit.

Any form submitted past this point will not be actioned.

If you would like to submit a consent form and have your child protected against 

Flu this Winter, please use the link that was previously sent to complete the 

form online.

Children who have the flu vaccine are less likely to pass the virus on to friends 

and family, especially those who may be at greater risk from flu, such as young 

babies, elderly people or friends and relatives with a serious health condition.

Yours Faithfully,

Your School Immunisation Team. 


